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11th March 2024 
 
Dear Parent  
 
As part of the up-coming Nerve Centre ‘Spring Film Week for Schools Programme’, your child has 
been given the opportunity to attend the Nerve Centre to watch ‘Super Mario Bros’ on Tuesday 
19thth March 2024.  The cost per child is £3 to help cover the cost of the bus. 
 
Children will be leaving school around 9.15am and due back to school approx. 12.30pm.  As the 
children are returning in time for lunch it is recommended that they only bring a drink and 2 small 
snacks (Nut-Free) for during the movie.   
 
The children will be travelling by bus and will be accompanied by class teachers and classroom 
assistants. 
 
A School Trip payment will be added to SchoolMoney. Please pay the fee and give consent on the 
SchoolMoney App. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs. E McHugh 
VICE PRINCIPAL 
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